
	
  

	
  

	
  

 
 

LETTER FROM THE DIRECTOR OF THE HONORS PROGRAM 

Greetings! By expressing interest in the Oregon Tech Honors Program, you are 
acknowledging how important your education is to you: as a future professional, as an 
informed citizen, and as a well-rounded person. In the Honors Program, your learning 
experiences will allow you to become more attuned to the ideas and questions, as well as 
the answers and experiences, that inform and inspire our world. In the Honors Program, 
you can discover who you are as a lifelong learner and expand your knowledge as a future 
professional. In the Oregon Tech Honors Program, a dedicated group of Core and 
Affiliated faculty will challenge you as a student, you will change as a person, and we will 
do this work together in a community of learners. 

Our slogan for the Honors Program reflects this idea of personal change: 

The Honors Program will foster the person in the future professional. 

We are looking for students who want to do more because they know they can be more. I 
enjoy receiving emails from interested students, and parents, so if you should have any 
questions, or ideas to share, please email me: Christopher.Syrnyk@oit.edu 
 
 
Dr. Christopher J. Syrnyk, Ph.D. 
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